
 

International Staff Week 2013 

We are very pleased to announce our second International Staff Week. 

The University of Amsterdam (UvA) Bureau of International Students 

Affairs and the departmental Erasmus coordinators host the 

International Staff Week every one and a half year. The International 

Staff Week is for our colleagues who are involved in 

internationalisation at their institution and aims to create an 

interactive learning environment in which all participants will actively 

contribute in small groups. It is an unique opportunity for staff to 

develop personal and professional skills, to participate in various social 

and cultural events, and to meet with staff of the University of 

Amsterdam. 

This year’s five-day event will take place from Monday 8 April until Friday 12 April 2013. 

The International Staff Week 2013 focusses on two themes in student affairs: (programme to be 

confirmed) 

Diversity in Student Population:  

• The International Classroom: Benefits and Challenges 

• Inclusive Education: Diversity in the University  

Skills for Study Abroad 

• Use of Social Media for Study Abroad 

• Student Counselling: Skill Development for Exchange Students 

The week will consist of the following activities:  

• Welcome meeting  

• Introduction to UvA and the city of Amsterdam  

• Plenary sessions 

• UvA building tour  

• Individual faculty visit 

• Networking reception with university staff and students 

• Canal cruise 

• Amsterdam walking tour 

 

The programme and application details will be announced early February. To subscribe on the 

mailing list please send an email to isw@uva.nl.  

For the programme of the last International Staff Week please see International Staff Week 2011.  


